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From the Editor

As we ring in the new year and mark the start of the journal’s twenty-eighth year of 
publication, I wish to announce a few changes to the editorial leadership of Business 
Ethics Quarterly. With this issue, Scott Reynolds (University of Washington) joins 
the leadership team as an associate editor. A leading scholar on ethical decision 
making, Scott will handle empirical and theoretical submissions in that domain as 
well as related areas including ethical leadership and moral psychology. Concluding 
her time as associate editor is Linda Klebe Treviño (Pennsylvania State University), 
who returns to the editorial board. We are enormously grateful for Linda’s continu-
ing contributions to the journal and the field. I also wish to mention the addition 
of two outstanding scholars to the BEQ editorial board: Sandrine Blanc (INSEEC 
Business School) and Tae Wan Kim (Carnegie Mellon University). Also with this 
issue, as previously announced, Miguel Alzola (Fordham University) assumes 
the role of book review editor, replacing Jeffery Smith (Seattle University), who 
served with distinction for the last four years. Authors and readers should feel free 
to contact Miguel directly with suggestions for book reviews. I am grateful to all 
of these fine colleagues for their dedicated service to BEQ and for all they do to 
help cultivate and sustain the journal’s high scholarly standards and contributions 
to business ethics and corporate social responsibility.

Bruce Barry 
Editor in Chief
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